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 The Embassy of Republic of India in Ulaanbaatar informs with profound grief 

about the demise of Mr. Atal Bihari Vajpayee, Former Prime Minister of India on 16 

August, 2018. 

  

 The Government of the Republic of India has declared State Mourning from 16-

22 August, 2018. A Condolence Book to pay homage to the departed leader will be 

kept open on 20 August, 2018 (Monday) & 21 August, 2018 (Tuesday) from 1000 hrs 

to 1230 hrs and 1430 hrs to 1630 hrs at the Embassy of India in Ulaanbaatar. 

 

 


